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Winkler Avenue and Challenger Boulevard
                      Roundabout Project October 2024

Construction Update

The week of October 14, 2024, crews for the City of Fort Myers will continue construction on the Winkler 
Avenue and Challenger Boulevard roundabout.

Challenger Boulevard
Challenger Boulevard will reopen on the east side of Winkler Avenue. The roundabout is currently still 
under construction.

•	 Motorists heading east on Challenger Boulevard will need to detour south on Winkler Avenue, and 
then U-turn to be able to continue to head east on Challenger Boulevard.

•	 Motorists heading west on Challenger Boulevard will need to detour north on Winkler Avenue, and 
then U-turn to be able to continue west on Challenger Boulevard.

.    
Winkler Avenue
Winkler Avenue northbound lanes will reopen, and southbound lanes will be open.

•	 Motorists heading north on Winkler Avenue will not be able to turn west on Challenger Boulevard. 
They will need to continue north, U-turn and then head west on Challenger Boulevard.

•	 Motorists heading south on Winkler Avenue will not be able to turn east on Challenger Boulevard.

Roundabout
The roundabout at Winkler Avenue and Challenger Boulevard anticipated date to open has been 
reschedule to the week of October 14, 2024. Please note this schedule is subject to change due to 
weather and unforeseen circumstances.

www.WinklerChallengerRoundabout.com


